
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 

Thursday 14th April  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Black Prince Celebrations – Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May 

 

We are looking for at least 24 children from Years 2-6 to take part in the local Black Prince 

Celebrations on Bank Holiday Monday 4th May. If you can help support this event on the day, 

please let us know. 

 

Children will need:  

 To be dressed in red and white (the traditional Black Prince colours). 

 To be supervised throughout by a parent/adult carer on the day 

 To be able to attend roughly between 2.15-4.15pm in Kingsand and Cawsand. 

 All children are asked to meet outside the Community Hall at 2.15pm and then take part in 

the procession that will leave at around 2.30pm to go to The Rising Sun for the crowning 

of the Fourlanesend May King and May Queen. The procession will then continue to 

Cawsand Square where the children from Fourlanesend will dance round the Maypole. 

 

If your child is able to participate please complete the form below ASAP. It is really important 

that if your child commits to this that they MUST attend on the day. Last year we had a few 

children who didn’t turn up on the day and local children from another school had to fill in. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rebecca Norton 

 

 

My child/children _____________________________________ can participate in the Black 

Prince Celebrations in Cawsand on 2nd May between 2.15 – 4.15pm. I understand that I or 

another named adult will supervise them throughout the day. 

 

Signed ______________________  
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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